
Our Commitment to keeping our 
Community safe during level 1 Covid-19 
Pandemic 
 
  
15th June 2020   
 
 
Alpine Energy will continue to operate safely and continue to support our 
Community during the Covid-19 pandemic.   
 
At Alert Level 1, Alpine Energy’s responsibility remains the same, it is to 
continue providing a reliable network within the South Canterbury Community 
safely. This also means we are carrying on with our normal levels of network 
maintenance and upgrade work planned.   
 
We would like to assure you that we will continue to abide by the Government’s 
advice in doing the right things such as contact tracing, we take all measures 
seriously and are prepared to respond to any changes as the situation evolves.   
 
Alpine Energy’s hygiene protocols remain high which ensures our workplace is 
clean and hygienic to continue to limit any spread of Covid-19.   
 
We are very proud of our Community efforts working together in these difficult 
times and we would like to thank you all.   
 
If you require any services from Alpine Energy, simply contact us on 0800 66 11 
77 or via email mailbox@alipneenergy.co.nz. We also have a Facebook page 
that is available for you to view, simply type in Alpine Energy in the search bar 
to find us.   
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